
Victoria Regional Women’s Committee 
General Meeting 

April 13, 2010 
 
In attendance: 
Brenda Esplen, Jeannette Lum, Dyan Day, Virginia Vaillancourt, Rosemary 
MacKenzie (PSAC Staff).    
 
Meeting called to order at 5:35pm  
 
Virginia reviewed the call out for the upcoming BC Regional Women’s 
Conference June 11 – 13th, 2010 in Vancouver. Provided information as to 
where interested members can apply. Discussed the $75.00 registration 
fee  
 

Virginia showed a Women’s Day Card that she had found and consulted 
with the committee about purchasing some for the committee.  We are 
waiting for a response from the card company with regard to pricing.   
More to follow at the June meeting. 
 

2010 Upcoming Events:   
 
May 15th Walk a Mile in Her shoes even from 1400 to 1600 at Centennial 
Square.  More info can be found at www.VWSAC.com .  Virginia will draw 
up an email for us to forward to our friends and colleagues.  This item will 
stay on the agenda for next years event. 
 
Virginia would like to arrange a guest speaker from certain women’s 
organizations such as shelters and transition houses to come in and join 
us for our Sept 14th meeting. 
This item will remain on the agenda for our June meeting. 
 
Bank Account:  All paperwork has been signed at the bank and now have 
access to our bank account. At the June meeting the executive will review 
the bank information and create a budget and distribute to the committee 
members. 
 

Virginia distributed material on the Human Resources closures done by the 
Harper government.   
 
Rosemary suggests we invite Mrs. Harper to the Dec 6th event...More to 
follow. 
Meeting adjourned at 1904 


